
     

June 2024 

 

Collective Knowledge 

‘Evidencing the practice that keeps people safe’ 

 

 

16th June 2024 

 

Dear Stakeholder,  

We are writing to you as an integral part of the UK-wide adventure activity sector. We would like to 

make you aware of an active project that we are conducting at the moment regarding activity safety, 

with the intention of (1) gathering any thoughts or feedback you have on it, and (2) see how we 

would be able to work collaboratively on this project in the future.  

You will find attached a Summary Report for the first phase of the project. Within that document 

there is a link to the full report available online.  

We recognise that the sector as a whole has numerous strengths, knowledge and experience – 

something we would like to utilise as much as we can. We wish to work together with as many 

stakeholders as possible, with the intention of improving safety and activity provision for all involved.  

Please feel free to contact us directly about this, including if you wish to have an informal 

conversation about it. We may also contact you directly at a later date to discuss the project further. 

There is further information that can be found on the IOL website here Collective Knowledge Project 

Thank you for taking the time to read and consider the benefits of this sector-wide project. 

 

Kind regards, 

Pete White (Collective Knowledge Working Group – AAIAC) 

collectiveknowledge@outdoor-learning.org  
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